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5th August 2025  

 

OPEN DAY 

Tomorrow, Wednesday 6th August our 

school will be celebrating Public 

Education Week. 

All parents and carers are most 

welcome to come along to our concert 

in the hall, commencing at 11:30.to 

approximately 1:00. After the concert, 

we will be holding a sausage sizzle for 

those who have pre ordered and the 

students can have lunch with their 

parents / grandparents on the grassed 

areas around the school until 2:00 p.m. 

BOOK FAIR 

The bookfair is open tomorrow morning 

8:30 to 9:00 and at lunch time 1:15 to 

2:00 and for the last time, Wednesday 

afternoon 3:00 to 3:30 in the school’s 

library. Cash and eftpos are accepted.  

P & C MEETING 

The next P & C meeting is this 

Thursday 7th August 2:00 in old top 

hall.  All are welcome to come along.  

 

FATHERS’ DAY RAFFLE 

Tickets for the P & C’s Fathers’ Day 

Raffle will be going out to the youngest 

in the family this Thursday 7th August. 

Tickets are $2.00 each. The list of 

prizes which can be won is attached to 

the front of the tickets. Extra tickets (if 

required) can be picked up from the 

school’s office. The raffle will be drawn 

at the Monday morning’s assembly on  

 

 

 

Monday 1st September. Please return 

sold tickets and money to your child’s 

class teacher who will hand them to 

the P & C committee.  
 

LET LOOSE DAY- MUFTI DAY 

On Friday 8th August, the school has 

paid for all students to participate in 

a   " Let Loose Sports Day “. All 

students can wear Mufti on Friday. The 

Team sports fun day is run by "Be 

skilled, Be Fit" team.  

 

EARLY BIRD 

The Early Bird club starts next week  

On Thursday 14th August we will be 

starting the Early Bird Literacy and 

Numeracy Club. 

Every Thursday morning from 8:30am 

to 9:00 am, students are invited to the 

Bottom Hall (now The Literacy and 

Numeracy Room) to enjoy reading a 

book, doing some writing or playing a 

game. 

We look forward to enjoying this time 

with our students. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ruth Flanagan and Megan Garbutt 

Assistant Principals, Curriculum and 

Instruction 

CANTEEN 

If you had a problem with your child's 

order, please send us an e-mail 

through My School Connect so we can 

reply with correct information and 

refund, if possible, from the canteen. 
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STAGE 3 CAMP 

Week 4 - Next week Stage 3 students 

are off to camp. Updates will be sent 

home to the families of students 

attending at the end of this week.  

BOOK WEEK 

Week 5 is Book week with “Book an 

Adventure" as this year’s motto.  

We will be holding a book character 

parade at 12:30 on Wednesday 

20th August.  

All students can come dressed as their 

favourite character. All parents are 

welcome to join us at 12:30 for the 

parade. 

 

 

M. Peel  

Principal 

 

 

 


